
June 27, 2019 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Advice No. 2019-27 
PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing – Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and WAC 480-80-101 and WAC 480-80-105(1)(c), please find 
enclosed for filing the following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service 
of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”): 

15th Revision of Sheet No. 129-A Low Income Program (Continued) 

The purpose of this filing is to clarify in Schedule 129 the additional Schedule 129 Low Income 
Program benefit that is available to certain eligible customers who are receiving electric service 
under Schedule 7 Residential Service but also elect the optional Schedule 171Optional Non-
Communicating Meter Service.  This supplemental Low Income Program benefit covers the 
applicable Schedule 171 charges for qualified very-low-income customers.  The Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission allowed the application of Schedule 129 funding 
toward certain customers’ Schedule 171 charges to become effective January 15, 2019, per the 
Utilities Agenda of January 10, 2019 under Docket UE-180860. 

The revised tariff sheet regarding the natural gas Schedule 129 Low Income Program is also 
being filed concurrently under Advice No. 2019-28. 

The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of June 27, 2019, and effective date of 
July 27, 2019.  Notice and Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the 
Commission’s rules and regulations, is being completed through web, telephone and mail access 
in accordance with WAC 480-100-193.   
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Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments:  
Electric Tariff Sheet, listed above 
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